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Government of India
Ministry of Skill Development & Entrepreneurship
Directorate General of Training

dekkkk

Employment Exchange Building,
Library Avenue, PUSA Road, New Delhi,
Dated. 02" February, 2018

To

1. All the State Directors /UTs(Dealing with Craftsmen Training Scheme).
2. The Principal, NVTI-Noida and RVTls- Mumbai, Banglore, Trivandrum, Panipat, Kolkata,
Tura, Indore, Allahabad, Jaipur, Vadodara, Patna, Agartala, Trichy, Rajpura and Shimla.

Subject :- Removal of Negative Marking in All India Trade Test (AITT) for ITI Trainees—reg.
Sir,

In continuation to this office letter of even no. Dated 30" January, 2018 it is suggested that

wide publicity should be given about the information of removal of negative marking from all

examinations with immediate effect from January, 2018 Onwards to all Stake holders i.e.

Principals of ITls, Instructors, Trainees , Examination supdt., Invigilators., etc. Further, it is
informed that due to early printing of the question paper for AITT January/February, 2018 the
instruction of negative marking is printed on the question paper before the decision of removal of
negative marking but this instruction regarding negative marking should be now ignored .

You are therefore requested to ensure that this information is well displayed on the notice
boards in ITls, Examination Centres, Examination hall including Administrative offices. Also, all
Invigilators on duty should inform to trainees about the removal of negative marking in the
theoretical papers well before the commencement of Examination. It is further informed that in
case of any legal issue arising in this context due to improper dissemination of this
information, the sole responsibility will lies with the concerned State/UTs Directorate /
RVTIs/NVTIs in the matter.

In view of above you are requested to take suitable action immediately.

Yours faithfully

\DLJJ% )

(Sunil Kumar Gupta)
Director(TTC)



